
Company Secretary 
Irish Water 
Colvill House 
24-26 Talbot Street 
Dublin I 

24 April 201 5 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Register No. D0301-01 

I Environmental Protection Agency 
A n  Ghnfomhoireocht urn Chaomhnli Comhrhooil 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru. Bosca Poist 3000 5 
EastAt Chaisledn Bhaile Shedin 
Contae loch Garman, tire 

7 +353 53 9160600 
F: +353 53 9160699 
E: infoOepa.ie 
W: w . e p a . i e  

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

The EPA has recenl issued a Waste Water Discharge’ Licence for an agglomeration in 
County Cork, naiiiely Killeagli. The EPA is writing to inforin- you that i t  is the responsibility 
of Irish Water, as the licensee, under Condition 6 of the Waste Water Discharge Licence to 
ensure that notifications, records and reports are submitted to the EPA in accordance with the 
requirements of the licence. 

In order to facilitate prompt and efficient reporting to the EPA all  licensees are required to 
subinit incident notifications to the EPA via the incident notification web-form at ‘Mc//mye 
Mji JV(/s/e fVc/ter Di.sch (I r ye  A uth orisn tioiw ’ on the EDEN webs i t e (w w w. eden i re I a nd . i e). 
General correspondence relating to the waste water discharge licence, such as requests to 
aiiieiid the location, frequency or scope of monitoring, should also be submitted to.. the EPA 
on the EDEN website as a licensee return. 

Guidance on the EDEN system (and the equivalent Alder system used for waste and IPPC 
licences) is available on the EPA website at http://www.epa.ie/wliatwedo/eiiforce/alderIielp/ 

Please see Appendix 1 attached for additional information. in relation to guidance and 
reporting to the EPA. If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact the 
EP A at m e w  tercodc~Qeim. ie. 

Yours sincerely 

Patrick Doyle 
Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate Licensing & Resource Use 

http://www.epa.ie/wliatwedo/eiiforce/alderIielp

